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Freedom of Information Request 

You asked for the following information from the Ministry of Justice (MoJ):

‘Please provide details of the number of representation orders granted over the last 5 years and the solicitors firms they were granted to in the Birmingham and West Midlands area’.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA).

I can confirm that the department holds information that you have asked for, and I am pleased to provide this to you at Annex A. 

Please note, as per our response to your recent request 86259, that we continue to monitor the cost of dealing with your requests to ensure that, when aggregated, they do not exceed the limit set by the FOIA. It may be the case that a future request, depending on its date of submission, may exceed this limit when aggregated with others, allowing us to provide an answer accordingly.

